xxxxxxxx

CLERK of COURT — CARROLL COUNTY
311 NEWNAN STREET
CARROLLTON, GEORGIA 30117
(770) 830-5830

July 13, 2020

RE: Upcoming Court Date Changes
for Carroll County State Court

Due to the concerns regarding the Covid-19 and per instructions from
Judge Robert H. Sullivan, the following changes to State Court will be
implemented for the next few weeks.

Courts for Arraignment will be continued as follows:
Tuesday, July 21 continued to Thursday, September 24
Thursday, July 23 continued to Monday, November 9
Tuesday, July 28 continued to Thursday, November 12
Thursday, July 30 continued to Thursday, November 19
Monday, August 3 continued to Monday, November 2
Tuesday, August 4 continued to Wednesday, December 2
Thursday, August 6 continued to Thursday, December 3
Tuesday, August 11 continued to Thursday, December 10

Jail Cases will be handled by video or as necessary.

If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our
office.

Sincerely,
Melinda K. Gibbs
Chief Deputy Clerk



